



Mr Nigel Clemens Principal Uxbridge High School The Greenway Uxbridge UB8 2PR

30th April 2015

Dear Mr Clemens

I recently attended the University of West London with the Deputy Mayoress, for the West London Final of Company of the year 2015, organised by Youth Enterprise, and wanted to write and congratulate the students from Uxbridge High for winning the award for Best Trade Stand with their company Deco J (personalised decorated jars).

We were both very impressed with the very high standard of the entries and of course were very proud that two schools from Hillingdon not only got to the final, but won awards too. Uxbridge High team showed energy and flair and are a credit to the school and the Borough.

We would like to invite both teams from Uxbridge High and Bishopshalt to the Mayor's Parlour and will be in touch shortly.

Congratulations once again to all involved.

Yours sincerely

DEPUTY MAYOR
CIIr George Cooper

Councillor George Cooper

Deputy Mayor of Hillingdon 2014-15

T.01895 250763 F.01895 250206

mayor@hillingdon.gov.uk www.hillingdon.gov.uk/mayor

Mayor's Parlour, London Borough of Hillingdon,

Civic Centre, High Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW